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Dear Family, 
 
Thank you for your continued prayers and spiritual conditions as we support our True Mother during her 
tour in Europe. Please take a look at the photos on our website, reporting on the first events in Austria at 
the Vienna Center and the United Nations. Let’s continue to pray for True Mother as she brings True 
Parents’ love and grace to our European brothers and sisters. 
 
We’ve just heard some exciting new developments about the time True Mother will spend with us in New 
York on the weekend of Saturday, May 23 and Sunday May 24. This may affect your travel plans, so 
please take notice carefully: 
 
The big, happy news is that True Mother is now the featured speaker at True Father’s 1,000 Day 
Memorial Service to be held at the Manhattan Center on Sunday May 24 at 10 a.m. She will be 
introduced by Sun Jin Moon, our FFPWU International President. This means that a couple of thousand 
members will have the chance to meet with True Mother up close on Sunday morning. Everyone still 
needs a ticket to attend: your local pastors already have these on hand. See you there! 
 
In light of this development, we are now scaling back the Saturday morning Hoon Dok Hae gathering at 
East Garden to a maximum of 250-300 people. We are expecting this to be a meeting for key leaders, 
pastors, youth ministers, ACLC representatives, UPF, CARP, WFWP, Cranes Club and so on. No 
children should attend; and families are strongly encouraged to attend the Sunday program instead. If you 
have already received a ticket for this event, please reconfirm with your local pastor that there’s still room 
available. Sorry for the inconvenience. 
 
Also on Saturday 23, we will hold the UTS Graduation, starting at 3:00 p.m. up at Barrytown. We’d like 
to invite all UTS alumni and friends to come and support all the graduating students by attending our 
commencement exercises, to be followed by a short reception. The ceremony will take place in the newly 
renovated UTS Chapel, so filled with light after the successful window replacement project. 
 
More details about the festivities in Las Vegas will be forthcoming soon. 
 
God bless you and your families, 
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